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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works/City Administrator 

October 17, 2019 

 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on October 17, 2019 at City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. Alderman Zaiz 

presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present       

Donna Conlon                                   

   Nick Goodall                                                

 Ronald Hogan     

             Caroline Martin                          

Gregory Mills    

Robert Welby                                            

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz 

 

 

Alderman Zaiz asked for a motion to approve the minutes from September 19, 

2019. Alderman Conlon made that motion, seconded by Alderman Mills.  

Donna Conlon    Aye                               

   Nick Goodall      Aye                                           

 Ronald Hogan    Aye 

             Caroline Martin  Aye                        

Gregory Mills     Aye 

Robert Welby     Aye                                         

Joan Willey        Aye 

Maryanne Zaiz   Aye 
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MAIN REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Administrator Doug Zaiz reported the following: 

The Playground project at JLB Park is nearing completion. The lights have 

been installed. Minor clean up and grading remain.  

 

The Parking lot project is finished, with just striping of the lot remaining. 

 

The bioretention pond that was required as park of the parking lot project is 

complete and located at the northeast corner of the park near the pool. 

 

The ADA sidewalk transition plan is progressing at the Chester/Muriel site. We 

apologize to residents that are inconvenienced.  Repairs are being made in the 

shortest time possible. 

 

The Best Western Plus is continuing construction and the Holiday Inn/ Fairfield 

Inn are in final stages of negotiation. 

 

The walkway to Kratz elementary is complete and in need of minor fencing. 

 

The perimeter fence for Public Works is complete; the gates will be put on 

soon. 

 

Public Works is also downsizing the outdoor archery wall.  The lumber will be 

repurposed. 

 

With nothing further, meeting adjourned at 6:50pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

City Clerk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


